
September 25,2017
Via Web Filing

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street
Suite 500
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: deltathree of Missouri, LLC
Request for Cancellation of VoIP Provider Registration
File No. DA-2016-0231

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

The original of this letter is submitted on behalf of deltathree, LLC ("Company") to request
cancellation of its registration as a Communications Provider ofVoIP service, File No. DA-2016­
0231 effective immediately. All U.S. operations were discontinued by August 31, 2017. The
Company is no longer in business. Customers were notified of the discontinuance.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740­
3031 or via email toSthomas@trninc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Saran Tliomas
Consultant to deltathree of Missouri, LLC

cc: Yochai Ozeri - deltathree
Office of Public Counsel

tms: MOx1701
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